From: Sharon Gums
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 12:24 PM
To: Melanie Vereecke
Subject: Donated Books to CPL 

 

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

I am writing on behalf of the Roden Branch of the Chicago Public Library. In July 2015,  we received approximately 90  donated books  at the library. These materials are being stored for a Friends of the Roden Library Book Sale to be held in September.
Thank you. 

Sharon L. Gums
Librarian I
Roden Branch
Chicago Public Library

